
 

 
 
 
 
17 September 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are delighted to welcome you and your children to Belmore Nursery!  We are pleased to 
share that the children are already exploring a wide range of activities, from creative arts and 
crafts to engaging story times and outdoor play. It is heartwarming to see them making new 
friends, building relationships, and developing new skills each day. 
 

Settling in 
As we begin this exciting journey, we understand that each child will settle in at their own 
pace. While some children may adapt quickly and feel right at home, others might find the 
transition a bit more challenging. 
We are here to support every child. We are committed to creating a warm, nurturing 
environment where all children feel safe, happy, and valued. Our team is always available to 
provide extra comfort and reassurance to those who need it, ensuring that every child has a 
positive and enjoyable experience. 
 

Book bags 
We are excited to share that our Nursery children will begin bringing their work home every 
Friday. To ensure it is safely transported, we kindly request that each child has a book bag. 
 

We ask that all children bring an empty book bag to the Nursery every Monday. These book 
bags will be kept in their trays throughout the week and will be used to take their work home 
on Fridays. 
 
The book bag will help keep their work organised and protected, making it easier for you to 
review their progress and celebrate their achievements. This routine will help ensure that 
their projects and assignments are safely transported and that you can enjoy reviewing their 
wonderful work at the end of each week. 
 

The school bag can be ordered and purchased from the main school office from Monday – 
Friday at 3pm. 
 

Family photos 
Also, as part of our upcoming Nursery activities, we would love to create a special display 
featuring family photos. We kindly request that you send a family photo with your child to 
school. This will help us celebrate the diverse and wonderful families that build our Nursery 
community. 
 

Please ensure the photo is clearly labelled with your child’s name and bring it in as soon as 
possible.  
 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please feel free to speak to the Nursery 
staff. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
 

Ms Manelska  
Nursery Teacher 


